
May 26, 2020 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. May 26, 

2020 adjourned from May 19, 2020. 

Present:  Supervisors Stensrud, Jensvold, and Durby  

Absent:   

The meeting is held today via You Tube and a conference call.  This is due to 

COVID-19 and heightened public health risks. 

On a motion by Stensrud and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the May 19, 2020 Board Meeting and approve the Agenda for 

May 26, 2020.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Durby the Supervisors moved to cancel 

the following Treasurer’s checks.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Check Number Amount Date Written  Name 

16301   $15.00  6/15/2018  Daniel Zavala 

16384   $18.14 10/23/2018  Kristoffren Baker 

16447   $25.00 4/12/2019  Blair Jensen 

 

There was discussion regarding when the Courthouse would fully open.  The board 

decided to wait another week to make any decisions. 

Supervisor Jensvold read the Ordinances #40 and #41.  On a motion by Durby 

and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to waive the third reading of the 

ordinances.  All voted aye.  Motion carried.  On a motion by Durby and seconded by 

Stensrud the Supervisors moved to approve Ordinances #40 and #41.  All voted aye.  

Motion carried. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to set 

the Public Hearing for the FEMA flood plain ordinance update for June 16, 2020 at 9:00 

A.M. All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to adopt 

the by-laws for Northwest Iowa Care Connections.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Scott Meinders, Engineer discussed secondary road matters including rock 

hauling and putting rock on the road. 



Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk discussed drainage matters. 

On a motion by Durby and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve the following Public Purpose policy.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 



 

 



On a motion by Durby and seconded by Stensrud the Supervisors moved to 

approve the payroll claims.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The following Manure Management Plans were received by the Auditor’s office: 

Lynn Wooge, #61418, Norske 4, #71220, and Eagle Pork 10 #68889, Winnebago County. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. June 1, 2020. 

 

__________________________ 

Bill Jensvold, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 

 Karla Weiss, Auditor 


